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Charge:  The Committee will make a report to the full Board regarding the staff and 
program resources necessary to address the changing and significant student behavioral needs at 
Beecher Road School. 
 
 
Time Frame:  The Committee will meet during the winter/spring and make a report to the full 
Board at their May 19, 2020 Meeting.  
 
 
Membership:   Superintendent, 2 BOE members, 2 administrators, 2 parents, 2 WEA and 2 
CSEA representatives. 
 
 
Background:    
1. Changing student behavior needs at Beecher and in public schools across the state and 

country have accelerated district efforts to self-examine staffing, programs and methods to 
address significant behavioral needs.  
 

2. The Woodbridge School District has recently taken steps to address this area including but 
not limited to:  expanded Resource rooms, PMT training, professional development, and an 
added emphasis on positive school climate.   
 

3. The Woodbridge School District wants to ensure that appropriate/adequate staff, training and 
program resources are available and in place to maximize safety of students and staff.  

 


